Lisbon Board of Education
Lisbon, Connecticut 06351

Finance Committee Meeting Minutes
January 13, 2020

The Finance Subcommittee meeting of the Lisbon Board of Education was held on Monday,

January 13, 2020 and was called to order by M. Krauss at 4:30 p.m.

Committee Members Present: M. Krauss, J. Jencks, J. Marshall and S. McCabe
Committee Members Absent: None
Administrators Present: S. Keating and D. Cormier
Superintendent Sally Keating and Business Manager Diana Cormier briefly discussed the status of
this year’s budget. They then generally stated the goals and challenges of the 2020-2021 budget.
Mrs. Cormier then distributed the 2020-2021 budget books to the Committee Members.
Mrs. Keating explained that the Superintendent’s Budget wasn’t finalized due to pertinent
information which will be forthcoming in the next two weeks. It was decided that

th

discussion/analysis of the 20-21 budget book would begin at the next meeting, January 27" at 4:30
p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
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